

3rd Floor, Transportation Bldg., Ottawa, Canada, 19th March. 1926.

My dear Sir Arthur,

I regret you will not be able to be with us on the 7th proximo, at our annual Dinner Dance, but we still depend upon you to furnish somebody from the University to reply to the Toast of "Old McGill".

In your letter of the 12th instant you stated that, in the course of a few days, you hoped to be able to tell me who you had selected.

We hope to get out the programmes early next week and would be glad to learn of your selection at the earliest possible date.

With very kind regards, I remain,

Yours very sincerely,

S. Finnie

President.

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., Principal, McGill University,

MONTREAL, Que.